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  Pro-Life Coloring Books 
Available in recognition of Respect Life Month

“We don’t have 
the right to life 

because somebody 
else says that we 

have it. 

We don’t have the 
right to life 

because some 
court, congress, 
governor or king 

grants it to us.  

We have our 
rights from God.”

Father Frank Pavone
Priests for Life

 Upcoming Event
September 24 - November 2
  “40 Days for Life”
   Cherry Hill Abortion Clinic
   502 Kings Hwy North
   Cherry Hill
   Sign-ups in St. Martha Rm

 Sunday, October 25
   Good Counsel Homes/SJ
    Annual Banquet  4PM
    Luciens Manor, Berlin
    Join our table!
    Call Tracye 856-770-8488

October is usually celebrated as 
Respect Life Month—a month 
during which there is an added 
emphasis on respect for the 
dignity of the human person... 
To help build this culture of life, 
what can you do in your own 
home? Start small , but be 
committed. Think of this October 
as your familyʼs jumpstart to living 
a culture of life more fully in your 
household. Though it may be 
hard to think about adding more 
activities to an already busy 
school schedule, Respect Life
Month is the perfect time to add culture-of-life activities into 
your daily life to build that necessary foundation grounded in 
the truth for the next generation.
Judie Brown Over the next several 

w e e k s , t h e M a t e r 
E c c l e s i a e P r o - L i f e 
A p o s t o l a t e w i l l b e 
offering the Miracle of 
Life Coloring and Activity 
Book, developed by the 
American Life League. 
Available for a free will 
donation after Masses.  
Watch for detai ls in 
upcoming bulletins.American Life League’s

 Miracle of  Life Coloring & Activity 
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Knights of Columbus 

Baby Bottle Campaign Sets 
Another Record High

Thanks to all who contributed to this year’s 
pro-life fundraiser for Good Council Homes/
South Jersey. Left: Lou DiLoreto and Tracye 
McArdle present JoAnn Dinoia with a check 
for $1,600.
 Good Counsel’s  annual banquet is on 
Sunday, October 25, at Lucien’s in Berlin. 
Join our parish’s table by calling 
Tracye at 856-770-8488.

                                          REMINDER:

   Pray the Rosary  
with us outside of  

the Cherry Hill Abortion Center

Saturdays, 10 AM to 11 AM

Do You “CAR” About the Unborn?
VOLVO RAFFLE.  NJ Right to Life is having its annual raffle for 
a 2016 Volvo XC60 AWD SUV.  Other prizes include gift 
certificates to Shop Rite.  See our Pro-Life Apostolate members 
for tickets.  Donation: $10/ticket.

DRIVERS NEEDED. Helpers of God’s Precious Infants, who 
coordinate prayer vigils outside the Cherry Hill Women’s 
Abortion Clinic, need volunteers to drive girls who have chosen 
life for their babies to various appointments.   Notes Claire 
Howson:  “Nobody will be able to say yes each time we ask, 
however more volunteers will help to lighten the burden for all.”  
Contact Claire at Claire@abortionclinicvigil.com or call her at 
856-234-6198 for more information.

CHOOSE LIFE LICENSE PLATES.  Promote life 
every time you drive your car. Applications for New 
jersey Choose Life license plates are 
available in the St. Martha Room.  
Cost is only $25/year.  Proceeds go 
to pro-life organizations in the state.
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